
 

City of Clay 
P.O. Box 345 

Clay, Al 35048-0345 

 
PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES 

December 17th, 2019 
 

 

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday,  

December 17th, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at Clay City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City 

Manager Ronnie Dixon serving as recorder. 

 

The Council discussed the agenda.   Mr. Dixon updated Council on the Splash Pad project.  

Construction will begin January 13th with a projected opening date of the first week of April. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Ronnie Dixon 

City Manager 


